Round Valley Area Municipal Advisory Council

PO Box 372 Covelo, CA 95428

“Serving the People of the Greater Round Valley Area”

April 20, 2021

Mendocino County Board of Supervisors
501 Low Gap Road
Ukiah, CA 95482

Re: 5¢c. Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)
Dear Honorable Supervisors,

The Round Valley Area MAC is writing to express our unanimous
support for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)
Application to the State Department of Housing and Community
Development (HCD) for the 2021 Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA)
to Request Funding for Projects, including for Blight Removal in Round
Valley.

We appreciate the Board of Supervisors hearing the concerns of the
Round Valley Area community and working to develop relationships to
help meet the needs of the community.

Sincerely,

Giin AL10-575

Jessica Stull-Otto
Presiding Officer
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